
Local government employers offer funding to 
cover care staff shortages

 Denmark 

At an early stage of the negotiations in local government the KL employers' 
organisation has said it will allocate around 500 million krone (EUR 67 million) to 
tackle major staffing shortages in health and social care. In December, KL and the 
FOA public services union issued a joint report which revealed that 73% of 
municipalities faced shortages of skilled staff, particularly in the field of eldercare. 
FOA gave a positive reaction to the news but underlined that they and other public 
sector unions still had key demands for tackling low pay and the gender pay gap.
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